
Ambo Announcements 
Ascension Sunday 

May 12, 2024 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Catholic Charities in South 

Carolina. This is our statewide outreach for charitable and pastoral services. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of all the mothers of our 

parish! Happy Mother’s Day! 

 

• In honor of Mother’s Day, we’re happy to give a blessing to all mothers at the 

end of Mass today. 

 

• The parish is hosting a three-day pilgrimage on August 21-23 to the holy places 

in Washington, DC. The pilgrimage will include a visit to the John Paul II 

Shrine. Here’s the flyer for more information. Please note the deadline in mid-

June. 

 

• Our monthly Stations of the Cross for those who have left the practice of the 

faith will be Monday evening, May 13, at 7:00 PM. All are invited to walk the 

Stations and pray for those who have fallen away. 

 

• After our daily Mass on Tuesday, May 14, there will be a cake and small 

celebration of my 49th birthday. All are welcome. Please note there are no 

Confessions after Mass on this day. 

 

• As a reminder, our Wednesday faith formation programs are now on summer 

hiatus. Thank you to all the families and parishioners who participated in our 

programs this year! Also, our Wednesday evening Confessions are also on 

hiatus until the formation programs resume in the Fall. 

 

• Next Sunday, May 19, is Pentecost. Please remember to wear red for Mass that 

weekend. This older custom is a reminder to us that the Holy Spirit dwells 

within us. 

 

https://gracewepray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/DC-Column26.pdf

